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Christmas celebration planned for Sheriff's
Safety Town

Thursday, December 9, 2010
Caddo Sheriff Steve Prator is inviting the public to attend a Christmas celebration at Sheriff's Safety Town from
4-8 p.m. Saturday, December 11. In the event of rain, the event will take place on December 18.

The celebration will follow the Southern Hills Homeowners Association Christmas Parade, which will end at
Safety Town. After the parade, guests are invited to take a walk through Safety Town while enjoying live music
and a visit from Santa Claus. Food vendors will also be on hand.

Sheriff's Safety Town is located at 8910 Jewella Avenue in the west-side parking lot of Summer Grove Baptist
Church.


